
7. 21-11800511: Request by Brian Otto, Meritage Homes of Texas, LLC and Gregory
McClure, Alamo Community College District, for approval to replat and subdivide a tract of
land to establish Fox Falls Subdivision, generally located northwest of the intersection of
Balcones Creek and Interstate 10. Staff recommends Approval. (Nicole Salinas, Senior
Planner, 210-207-8264, Nicole.Salinas@sanantonio.gov, Development Services
Department).
 


